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Meeting #650 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

February 26, 2019 

 

Security Report 

ITEM 6b 

 
 

Proposals for Security Services 
 

Staff is pleased to report that proposals from two Private Patrol Operators (PPO’s) for security 
services have been submitted to the District so far.   So as not to bias other bidders, we can only 
report that we have proposals from the following security companies: 
 
   -  Professional Protection Association   (from Laguna Hills) 
   -  Patrol Masters    (from Santa Ana) 
 
 
Kelly Becker from Securitas Security Services will be present at the meeting to discuss the 
matter of staff turnover and possible solutions.  Securitas has been invited to provide a revised 
proposal to be considered along with all other proposals. 
 
It is expected that during the month of March, all proposals will be in and the Board can then 
get to the task of interviewing each company. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


